
Good evening Rosemont Families,

We hope you had a relaxing weekend. This week’s RES Community Connection features several important
messages.

CALENDAR UPDATES

● Tuesday, February 1- Professional Day for Staff- NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS
● Thursday, February 3- PTA Meeting at 7:00 pm
● Wednesday, February 16- Parent Coffee

VACCINATION CLINIC- WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 2

The DHHS will return on Wednesday, February 2 from 3:30- 6:30  to administer the 2nd dose of the
COVID-19 vaccine for the 5-11 year old children and to the 2nd dose, and boosters for those 12 and above.
Due to limited appointment availability, please use the link below to sign-up for an appointment
https://www.marylandvax.org/appointment/en/reg/9510246231

QUESTIONS ABOUT SCHOOL ASSIGNMENTS FOR THE 2022-23 SCHOOL YEAR?

Families who recently received letters regarding new school assignments for the 2022-2023 school year
will have an opportunity to join the Gaithersburg Cluster PTA meeting where the Boundary Study will be
discussed and parents will have the opportunity to ask questions. This meeting will be held on
Wednesday, February 2 from 7:30- 8:30 via zoom.  The Meeting ID is 890 8554 4442 and passcode is
340546.

VIRTUAL PTA MEETING – THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 3

Our next PTA meeting is on Thursday, February 3, 2022 at 7:00 pm. Please plan to attend via google
meet. We hope to see you there! https://meet.google.com/xvo-jcda-sds

MP2 REPORT CARD DISTRIBUTION

Marking Period 2 report cards will be available via ParentVue on Thursday, February 3. If you have not
signed up for  a ParentVue account, paper report cards will be mailed to the address on file on Monday,
February 7.  Please take the time to review your child’s progress and create academic goals with your child
for the next marking period.

SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING FAIR

The PTA is asking for parent volunteers to support the Science and Engineering Fair! More information on
how your family can participate in the Science Fair will be shared at the next Rosemont PTA meeting
which will take place on Thursday, February 3rd. Packets of information will be sent home with students at
the beginning of February. If you have a passion for science or engineering and want to get involved with
the planning and execution of the event please reach out to contact@RosemontElementaryMDPTA.com.

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have a good evening!
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